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Ramsbottom, Tottington & North Manor Township Forum: 
Issues raised 9th November 2015

Raised by Item Raised at Open Forum Action by Action

1 Mr Booth Referred to the skate park that had 
been located near to Ramsbottom 
Leisure Centre which had been 
removed. Mr Booth asked why it had 
been removed and whether it would 
be reinstated.

Cllr Fitzwalter Councillor Fitzwalter explained that there had been 
ongoing issues with vandalism to the site which had left 
the equipment dangerous to use. The Council had 
removed the equipment but could not afford to reinstate 
new. 

2 Mr Booth Explained that on a number of 
occasions there had been people 
flying drones on the land to the rear 
of his property. The land in question 
was owned by the Council. Mr Booth 
asked what the Council's stance was 
when it came to their land being used 
for this sort of activity.

Township Forum It was explained that officers would take this question 
away and bring a response to a future meeting of the 
Township Forum. 

3 Mr Farlow Referred to the project to install a 
new war memorial at St Paul's in 
Ramsbottom and the need for funds 
and asked whether the Township 
Fund could be used for this.

Township Forum It was suggested that an application could be submitted 
for Township Funding but a decision could only be made 
by the funding panel. 

4 Mr Booth Asked whether there had been any 
plans announced for Marshals Quarry. Cllr Bevan Councillor Bevan stated that that the statutory deadline 

was the end of November 2015.
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David Thomas (Township Co-ordinator) 
10th November 2015


